
Pilon, Janet

Subject: one road

From: Peter Coo 
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:36 AM
To: cierk@hamilton.ca

Subject: one road

I am voicing my dissatisfaction at the City s decision to make Aberdeen into 1 lane each direction.
This road is already backed up every morning and every evening from stop light to stop light and seven days a week.
This is the only route out to the highway for any of us in the Durand or Kirkindale neighbourhood,
i have lived in this neighbourhood since 1967 and fail to see any wisdom in this move.
All of the houses on Aberdeen already have driveways so extra parking is not needed.
I hope you can see fit to pressure the road management to reverse this decision.
This will push me to sell up and move out of Hamilton as it is already impossible to move around wth all of the bike
paths etc.so stop this senseless change or get the citizens to vote on it.

If you have any questions please contact us at anytime.
Thank you.

Best Regards,
Peter Cook
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